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Prepare your student for Residence Hall Closing 

 

 

As we near the end of the semester, it’s important that our students are 

prepared for residence hall closing. Individual needs vary from student to 

student, so it is important that they review all the closing information in 

advance. Click here to access the Residence Hall Closing Information. If you 

or your student has questions, please contact us at housing@usf.edu or 

813-974-0001 (Mon-Fri, 8am-5pm ET). Wishing your student a strong end 

to the semester. Go Bulls! 

 

http://www.housing.usf.edu/resources/hallclosing/
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